
    ϭ нлмф .Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜ      !ƭƭ ǊƛƎƘǘǎ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜŘΦ                                                                                    WǳƴŜκWǳƭȅ  нлмф 

 

tƘƻǘƻ ŎƻƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ aŀǊȅ aƻƴǊƻŜ 



н   ϭ нлмф .Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜ      !ƭƭ ǊƛƎƘǘǎ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜŘΦ                                                                                    WǳƴŜκWǳƭȅ  нлмф 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WǳƴŜκWǳƭȅ нлмф   

{ƘǊƛƴŜǊǎ aƻƴǘƘƭȅ ό¦{t{Іотп-мрлύ ƛǎ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ 
ŜȄŎŜǇǘ Wǳƭȅ ŀƴŘ {ŜǇǘΦ ōȅ .Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜΣ !Φ!ΦhΦbΦaΦ{ΦΣ 
онсн aŀǊȅǎǾƛƭƭŜ .ƻǳƭŜǾŀǊŘΣ tΦ hΦ .ƻȄ нмппттΣ 
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘƻ /! фрунм-ппттΦ  

{ǳōǎŎǊƛǇǝƻƴ ǇǊƛŎŜ ϷрΦлл ǇŜǊ ȅŜŀǊ ǇŀƛŘ ǘƘǊǳ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ 
ŘǳŜǎΦ tŜǊƛƻŘƛŎŀƭǎ tƻǎǘŀƎŜ tŀƛŘ ŀǘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘƻΣ /!Φ  

th{¢a!{¢9wΥ {ŜƴŘ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎ ǘƻΥ  
{ƘǊƛƴŜǊǎ aƻƴǘƘƭȅΣ tΦ hΦ .ƻȄ нм-ппттΣ 
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘƻΣ /! фрунм-ппттΦ 
 
¢ƘŜ ŬƊŜŜƴǘƘ όмрǘƘύ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŜŎŜŘƛƴƎ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ ƛǎǎǳŜ 
ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƴŜǿǎ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŀƴŘ ǇƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘǎΦ 
!ƭƭ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƻΥ  
.Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜ !ǧƴΦ [Ŝǿ  
tΦ hΦ .ƻȄ нмпптт  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘƻΣ /! фрунм-пптт  ƻǊ  ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻΥ 
hŶŎŜϪōŜƴŀƭƛǎƘǊƛƴŜΦƻǊƎΣ  

.Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜ τ 9ƭŜŎǝǾŜ 5ƛǾŀƴ 
/ƘǊƛǎ /ƘŜŘƛŀƪ τtƻǘŜƴǘŀǘŜ 
WŀƛǊƻ DƻƳŜȊτ/ƘƛŜŦ wŀōōŀƴ 
.ƛƭƭ ²Ŝƭƭǎτ!ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ wŀōōŀƴ 

5ŀǾƛŘ [ŀƎŀƭŀτIƛƎƘ tǊƛŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ tǊƻŬǘ 
5ƻƴ YƛƭƭƳŜǊ τ hǊƛŜƴǘŀƭ DǳƛŘŜ 
!Ǌǘ Iŀǿƪƛƴǎτ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ 
[Ŝǿ ²ŜƴǘǿƻǊǘƘ τwŜŎƻǊŘŜǊ 

!ǇǇƻƛƴǝǾŜ 5ƛǾŀƴ 
мǎǘ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴƛŀƭ aŀǎǘŜǊ ςwŀƭǇƘ {ŀƘŀƎǳƴ 
нƴŘ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴƛŀƭ aŀǎǘŜǊ ς9Ǿŀƴ .ŜŜŎƘŜǊ  
5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ ς wƻƎŜǊ aƻƻǊŜ 
/ƘŀǇƭŀƛƴ -- /ƘŜǘ CǊƛǎǘƻŜ 

aŀǎǘŜǊ ƻŦ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴƛŜǎ ς WŜũ 5ŀǾƛŘǎƻƴ 
aŀǎǘŜǊ ƻŦ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴƛŜǎ τ DŀōǊƛŜƭ /ŀǊŀŦŀƴƻ 

vǳŀǊǘŜǊƳŀǎǘŜǊτ!Ǌǘ Iŀǿƪƛƴǎ   
 

tƻǘŜƴǘŀǘŜΩǎ !ƛŘŜǎ 
WŀŎƪ ŀƴŘ YŀǘƘȅ /ŀƳǇōŜƭƭτ/ƘƛŜŦ !ƛŘŜ 

{Ŏƻǧ ŀƴŘ {ŀƭƭȅ /ƻƭǾƛƴ 
.ǊǳŎŜ ŀƴŘ .ǊŀƴŘƛ 9ǎǘǊŀŘŀ 
9ǳƎŜƴŜ ŀƴŘ DŀōǊƛŜƭŀ Iǎǳ 
DŜƴŜ ŀƴŘ [ȅƴƴ tŜǘŜǊǎ 
wƻōŜǊǘ ŀƴŘ WŜŀƴƴŜ tƘƛƭƛǇ 
9ŦǊŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ [ǳƭǳ ±ŀƭƭŜƧƻ 
.ǊǳŎŜ ŀƴŘ /ƭŀƛǊƛŜŎŜ .ƻƻƳ 

 
мǎǘΦ [ŀŘȅΩǎ !ƛŘŜǎ 

.ƛƭƭƛŜ wƻƎƎŜƴōǳǎŎƘτ9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ !ƛŘŜ 
5ŜōōƛŜ /ƭŀǊƪτ[ŀŘƛŜǎ aŜƴǘƻǊ 
tŀǳƭŀ YǳōƻτWǳƭƛŜ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 

{ƘŀǊƻƴ  .ƻȄŜƭƭτ5ƻƴƴŀ ¢ƘƻǊƴŜ 
tŀƳ {ƳƛǘƘ 

{ŀƴŘȅ [ǳŘƛƴƎǘƻƴ 
/ƭŀǊƛŎŜ .ƻƻƳ 

    
WƻŀƴƛŜ 5ŀǾƛŘǎƻƴτaŀǎǘŜǊ ƻŦ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴƛŜǎ 

 

.Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜ 
онсн aŀǊȅǎǾƛƭƭŜ .ƭǾŘ 
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘƻΣ /! фрумр 
tƘƻƴŜΥ όфмсύ фнл-пмлт 
CŀȄΥ όфмсύ фнл-лсфл 
ǿǿǿΦōŜƴŀƭƛǎƘǊƛƴŜΦƻǊƎ  

 
9ƳŀƛƭΥ  

hŶŎŜΥ ƻŶŎŜϪōŜƴŀƭƛǎƘǊƛƴŜΦƻǊƎ  
 

hCCL/9 Ih¦w{Υ 
a-¢ƘǳǊǎ  фΥллŀƳ ς пΥллǇƳ 
CǊƛ  фΥллŀƳς мнΥллǇƳ  

http://www.benalishrine.org
mailto:office@benalishrine.org


о   ϭ нлмф .Ŝƴ !ƭƛ {ƘǊƛƴŜ      !ƭƭ ǊƛƎƘǘǎ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜŘΦ                                                                                    WǳƴŜκWǳƭȅ  нлмф 

 

 

tƻǘŜƴǘŀǘŜ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

May has ended and we are looking forward to the summer months. The year seems to be going very quickly!   

There were many notable events in May, including a very good showing by Ben Ali at the Dixon May Fair Parade. 

Special thanks to Roger Moore and Jacob and Ashley Cummings for coordinating the parade and to all the clubs 

and units that attended. The Divan rode with the Oriental Band, and we thank the Band for hosting us.  Earlier in 

May, Ben Ali families and guests attended a high-scoring River Cats game. 

 

At the May monthly meeting, we heard a major announcement regarding our hospital.  Maggie Bryan, the Hospital 

Administrator and CEO for Shriners Hospitals for Children - Northern California, was our guest speaker, and she 

announced that our Northern California hospital has been recommended as a primary hospital location for the 

Shriners hospital system as the system is reorganized.  This is well deserved, and we congratulate the hospital and 

its team on this significant achievement. For those who were not able to attend the May meeting, you can see and 

listen to her presentation on the ñNorcal Shrinersò Facebook page. 

 

Looking ahead, we have a very active calendar for June and July.  The office has all of the information that you 

need regarding these and other events:  

 

The Spring Ceremonial is June 1 at the Ben Ali Center and starts at 8:30 a.m. Please plan on attending our first cer-

emonial for the year and welcoming our new members to the Shrine.  

 

The Sutter Creek Parade is June 2 and is a Command Parade (one of four Command Parades). 

The annual ñWalk for Loveò at the hospital is on June 8. This is always a fun event with media and food and show-

cases our hospital.  Immediately following the Walk, we have planned a group picture of all Ben Ali members in 

attendance.  That evening, starting at 6:00 p.m., the Membership Committee is hosting a Tiki Cocktail Party at the 

Ben Ali picnic grounds. This event is open to the public and will feature a roasted pig (thank you Islanders) and fun 

activities. There is no charge for attending! 

 

The next monthly meeting is June 11 at the hospital and will include special hospital tours and an outdoor dinner. 

Tours will begin at 5:00 p.m. These hospital tours will include areas of the hospital that are not normally available 

for tours. Be sure to RSVP to the office by June 7.  

On June 14, the Foreigner concert is at Thunder Valley at 6:00 p.m.  On June 22, the Firefighters Burn Institute 

ñTropical Affairò at the hospital begins at 6:00 p.m.  

For July, you will not want to miss the County Fair Horse Racing dinner and races on July 20. The races begin at 

1:30 p.m.   

As always, petitions for initiation are available on the Ben Ali web site, the Ben Ali app, and from your Shrine Blue 

Lodge Ambassador and Temple office. If you have any questions please contact the Membership Chair Don 

Killmer (or, as for all matters, feel free to contact Ralph Sahagun).  

 

Yours truly, 

 

Chris and Janet  
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